REPUBLICAN WOMEN OF DANE COUNTY (RWDC)

2016 Membership  

Our programs are: Political; Educational; Community; Social
The membership year runs from January 1 through December 31.  The dues sustain and nurture our programs.  

Please return the membership card with your check for $25 made payable to "RWDC".  Payments of more than $25 will be considered a contribution. *On the back of the card, designate whether you would like your RWDC newsletter by regular mail or email.  In addition, when you pay dues to the RWDC, you will get our newsletter and you automatically become a member of the National and the Wisconsin Federation of Republican Women, and will also receive their newsletters by email or hard copy as they are produced.  

Our Club is one of the largest in the state and is a grassroots organization with some of 

the most politically active women in the County.  When meeting other RWDC women, you’ll find many become wonderful, personal and even life long friends. We help strengthen the Republican Party, help elect candidates that advocate our philosophy, and empower women through education become part of the political process.  For the past several years, RWDC has achieved the proud distinction of winning prestigious achievement awards.  In 2015 we earned the DIAMOND award from the National Federation, the only club in Wisconsin!  This was based on membership involvement, informative speakers at our events, our community service and projects, and our political involvement.  We supported our troops, donated to Disabled Veterans in Wisconsin, the Fisher House, and the Salvation Army. Our members participated in Legislative Day at the State Capitol, caucuses and conventions, worked at the polls, assisted with mailings, helped on campaigns, donated books to area libraries, and learned about local issues from city, county and state elected officials.  Plus, we have fun at our events! We volunteer at the Executive Residence in projects for our First Lady, Tonette Walker – the only club in the state with this special project!

We also have associate memberships available for spouses and other family members, friends and neighbors, coworkers and companies who support our programs.  The cost is only $10.
We welcome your suggestions to become even better this year and your input of time and talents to make us more effective.  Please let us know your ideas for speakers and/or how you would like to become more involved in our organization.  Contact President Nancy Bartlett at 845-6609 or by email at bartnj@tds.net.  We encourage you to bring guests to our meetings - and invite them to join!
WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOU JOINING OUR RWDC CLUB IN 2016!

